
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Wednesday,	10	May	2017	
7:01:56	AM	
	
To	whom	it	may	concern,	
	
As	aged	pensioners	my	husband	and	I	would	benefit	greatly	from	a	fair	price	for	
solar.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity	and	should	not	jusy	be	a	benchmark	range	it	should	be	regulated	so	
that	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
	
	We	had	solar	added	to	our	house	because	of	the	positive	environmental	aspects	
of	having	it	and	feel	cheated	that	there	is	not	a	fairer	system.	
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
Loretta	Dunn	
	
Loretta	Dunn		
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